
 
 

Highcliffe School Student Bulletin 
 

Monday 20th – Friday 24th April 2009: Week B 

 
Thought For The Week:  

Reputation is for time; character is for eternity. J. B. Gough 

 

I would like to thank the students of Highcliffe School for making the Japanese students so welcome. 

They had a really enjoyable and interesting time here. They will be able to take back great memories of the 

friendliness and helpfulness of the students here. How about hosting a Japanese student yourself next 

year? If interested, please let Mr. Bryden know.  

 

You will have noticed the outdoor table tennis tables that can now be used by students at 

breaks and lunch. Please feel free to bring your own bats and balls. If you do not have any, 

however, you can borrow table tennis bats and balls from the Lower School Office in the 

English corridor. You will be asked to sign them out and return them by the end of 

break/lunch, so that others can use them as well.  

 

Stitch Club continues to meet in AT7 on Tuesdays after school - all are welcome! 

 

MUSIC NOTICES 

Music clubs running this week: 

 

SHOUT AND VOCALIS ARE BACK!!!!!!!!! 

 
Year 7 Guitar club meet Tuesday lunchtimes at 1.30pm in Ex2. 

Shout & Vocalis choir begins on Tuesday after school for Lower and Upper School. 

Harmonius Funk Jazz Orchestra on Wednesdays in Ex3 after school to 4.30pm. 

 

RELIGIOUS STUDIES REVISION: 

 

Year 11 Short course Religious Studies – You should now be starting to revise both the Christian 

perspectives and Judaism elements of your course. There are revision notes and past papers on the 

resource bank: 

Christian Perspectives – code 478  Judaism – Code 519 
Don’t forget to attend the revision sessions with Mr Goddard on Tuesdays after school (HU7). Thursdays 

are drop in advice sessions with Mrs Downie (HU6). 

 

Year 11 Full course Philosophy and Ethics – You should now be starting to revise. You can find some 

revision materials, advice, and past papers on the resource bank – code 1335. 
In addition some of the revision sessions run by Mr Goddard on a Tuesday in HU7 are also appropriate for 

you – please check topic. Drop in sessions are also available on a Thursday after school in HU6. 



 

 

THUNK OF THE WEEK: Which is the more important invention – the telescope or the microscope? 

 

The Lion King: CAYP is organising a brilliant family day out to London to see the 

matinee performance of Lion King - a brilliant show!! It will be on Wednesday 22nd 

July.  The coach will leave at 8.00am and return by 10.00pm.  The tickets are £40 

per person.  People interested should contact Jae Harris: 

j.harris@grange.dorset.sch.uk . 

 

 

PE NOTICES 

 

Summer extra-curricular activities start next week. See the PE notice board for details. 

 

BRAINTEASER 

 

This week’s Brainteaser: 

There are 6 different flavours of ice-cream, strawberry, chocolate, vanilla, mint choc chip, 

raspberry ripple and toffee.  You get 2 scoops in a cone.  How many different combinations 

are there? 

 

Answers to be submitted with your name and tutor group in the Brain Teaser box in Ma6 

Before Friday 24th April.   Good luck! 


